
Gardening Club Diary       03/10/16 

 

We had great fun collecting seeds from our seedpods in gardening club this 

week.  

 

 
 

 

The children loved popping the beans and the sweet peas. The colours 

were so varied and the children worked really hard popping them all. 

 

 
 



We also did some beautiful leaf rubbings with paper and crayons for an 

Autumn display. Hopefully, we can get the colourful creations up in our 

display area by the front gate very soon. 

 

 
 

 

We will be transporting more painted tyres from the Elms Field Community 

Garden shortly. The Elms Field Garden is closing due to the new town 

development and we can now bring those plants and planters over to our 

school.  

 

We are really looking forward to Wednesday night. Some garden club 

members, along with Mrs Wheeler, will be collecting their trophy for 

winning the Wokingham School Garden Competition 2016.  The Lady Mayor 

will be presenting the Cup at the Town Hall.   

 

I’m sure you’ll join me in giving our little Walter gardeners a BIG green-

fingered pat on the back. 

 

If you have any ideas for our school garden we would love to hear from you. 

Also, any plant or equipment donations are always greatly appreciated. 

 

We will be planting some crocus bulbs for a Spring display shortly - watch 

this space for an update! 

 

The garden will be closing down in the next few weeks, as it gets colder. 

However, we will have occasional gardening club afternoons straight after 

school on a Monday. We will let you know when we are holding any.  

Parents/Carers must attend the free club with their children and it usually 

lasts about 30 minutes.   

 

Hope to see you there! 


